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Playground Refurb project: 

 
 

Unfortunately, there has not been enough time to prepare a detailed report for the council although the Clerk 
had hoped to do so in time for the meeting. 
 
The Adult questionnaire is still in draft form, and the children’s questionnaire needs photographs of various 
types of equipment to be uploaded. 
 
The advert in the October Parish Magazine asking for volunteers to help with the project has sadly not 
produced any interest from residents. 
 
The questionnaires are needed to find out what children and adults want for the recreation ground in future. 
Quotes for play equipment or adult exercise equipment or even a Pavilion rebuild cannot be sourced until 
tender documents are written. Due to the likely cost of any of the projects, the Council are obliged to 
advertise for bids to tenders on the government contract finder website. 
 
Unless more people step forward to help, the project cannot progress further. 

  


